
TLQWGC GENERAL MEETING – MARCH 11, 2024 

Present:   Joy Ridenour, Rita Sipe, Sally Piitz, Leslie Heller, Toni Clough, Holly Sharps, Rose Pearson, Sandy Jamison 
 
Absent:  Janice Pollakoff, Suzanne Wheeler, Tina Fleisler 
 
Welcome:  Joy Ridenour, President 
 
Call to Order: 1:10 pm by President, Joy Ridenour. 
 
Joy Ridenour, President 
*  Joy presented the slate of officers to be voted on at the next General Meeting. There were no additional 
nominations.  Motion to vote was brought by Karen Miller and seconded by Rose Pearson to accept the slate as 
read.  The membership unanimously voted to accept the slate of officers, meeting the 2/3 vote requirement.  There 
were 22 members present representing the required quorum. 
 
The new slate for the 2024-2025 Season  
    Joy Ridenour, President 
    Rose Pearson, Vice President 
    Debbie Tramer, Secretary 
    Sandy Jamison, Treasurer 
    Rita Sipe, Tournament Chair 
  
Rita Sipe, Tournament Chair 
 *  Rita reported that the league will be playing through May 6, 2024.  Beginning in April, the fees at Big Rock will be 
$95.00 for league play.  She is working on the calendar for next season and hopes to include the Hot Tamale 
tournament in the summer. 
*   Rita presented the winners of the Club Championship and the Senior Club Championship 
 
Club Championship 

1. Joan Murrell 
2. Rita Sipe 
3. Karen Cottenie 

 
Senior Club Championship 

1. Denise Tjalma 
2. Helen Richards 
3. Karen Miller 

 
Meeting was adjourned at 1:15 pm by the President, Joy Ridenour. 
 
Next General Meeting is on 3/25/2024. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
Leslie Heller, Secretary 


